
 

PARENT INTERVIEWS 
AND SCHOOL REPORTING 

9 November 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
  
On ​Thursday 26th November​ ​ Parent / Child Interviews with teachers will be held at our school in 
our ​School Hall​. 
  
This is the time when you and your child come and meet your child’s teacher and the teachers give 
you your child’s report.  It is therefore very important that you come along because we want to be able 
to tell you the ways that you can further help your child to learn. 
  
The school will close on this day at 2.00pm and interview times will be between 2.00 pm and 5:00 pm 
on the Thursday afternoon, and between 6.00 pm and 8.30 pm on the Thursday evening. 
  
Preference for interviews will be given to parents who return the filled out form below immediately and 
return it no later than ​Wednesday 18th November 2020.  ​Please note that we cannot always give an 
exact time but we will do our best. 
 
Thank you  
 
 
Vaughan  van Rensburg 
PRINCIPAL 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
PARENT INTERVIEWS - THURSDAY 26th NOVEMBER  

  
I wish to have an interview with the teachers and collect my child’s school report. 
  

 Please tick the time you would like to come. 
  
 Between  
 2.00 pm – 5.00 pm 
  

Thursday 26th November​         ​or between  
 6.00 pm – 8.30 pm 
  
Signed: _____________________________________   Telephone:________________ 
  
Names of Children: _________________________                 Classroom:_______________ 

 _________________________                 Classroom: _______________ 

 _________________________                 Classroom: _______________ 

 _________________________                 Classroom: _______________ 

PLEASE RETURN ONE COMPLETED FORM PER FAMILY 




